
MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTICIPATION MEETING WEDNESDAY 12TH DECEMBER 

Many thanks to you all for attending throughout the year and today as I know you all must be busy as it 

is Christmas. 

Kay and Clare were present today and asked the patients if they would like to discuss any matters. 

Kay discussed the new shingles programme that commenced on 1.9.23 and the eligibility - 70years and < 

80 years of age (inclusive). New cohort – If you are 65 from the date of 1st September 2023 up to August 

24. Patients can have the vaccine on or after 65th birthday. 

NHS Health Check for patients 40 and over without any pre-existing conditions. 

Our next meeting will be in February, and I will contact you to arrange a date. 

 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL 

 

 

 

 



 


